Whitsons School Nutrition

Dear Spaulding Parents:

Welcome back, your children's health is our number one priority.

It's been an exciting summer so far, and Whitsons is pleased to announce all of the changes we have made this year to enhance your child's nutrition experience.

New Healthy Menu Choices

We have introduced new healthy menu items. Our products are peanut and nut free. We also offer Gluten Free products, please contact you kitchen manager or Michelle Curran for a list of products available.

Monthly Nutrition Theme

Our monthly menus not only feature nutritional messages, but also highlight a special fruit or vegetable of the month to encourage students to try new healthy choices. Whitsons menus state the nutrition message of the month, and this will continue throughout the year.

Nutrikids

To monitor your child's lunch account or make online payments go to myschoolbucks.com. You will need your child's student ID number to register. Payments made online charge a fee; however you can send in a check made out to "School Lunch" along with your students full name there isn't any fee.

We serve breakfast every morning in the cafeteria, come check us out.

If you have any questions about our program, please feel free to contact Michelle Curran at 978-597-8721 x2457 or email at curranms@whitsons.com

Look us up on your NMRSD website under Food Service or go to whitsons.com for more information about us.

Enjoy the remainder of the year!

Sincerely, Michelle Curran Food Service Director North Middlesex